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Teresa Potter

From: Musical Mallory <mallorath@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 3, 2024 8:05 PM
To: SPCSA Public Comment
Subject: Eagle Charter School Comments

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This is Mallory OLoughlin, I called in right when you asked for comments but the board moved so quickly I 
wasn't able to make my comment. I am a teacher at Eagle and I would like to suggest that the board 
allow Eagle admin to inform teachers this weekend of the school closure. Teachers were meant to start 
PD on Monday, and deserve to know we have lost our jobs and will need to begin looking for other 
employment. Jai and Jose have bravely led us through the year and should be allowed to communicate 
this to us directly and swiftly.  


